JAMES HEILBRONNER

Principa

ARCHITECTURAL DIMENSIONS

September 17, 1982

Sobhi Tadros

Pelican Developement Company
6272 Last Pacific Coast Highway
Suite C

Long Beach, California 90803

Re: Volume Shoe
Granada Hills, California

Dear Sobhi:

I was very pleased to hear that you are building the above referenced
project. I hope you will find the drawings to be clear and that you
will not have any significant problems. Please find enclosed a sepia
of the MP-1 sheet. 1T would appreciate it if you would take a few
minutes to review the enclosed copy and let me know if any of these
revisions will affect your contract as far as extras are concerned.

I believe you will find these revisions to be minor and more or less

clarifications. The Building Department in Van Nuys required these
notes in order to secure the Building Permit. Wayne has told me that
he has received approvals for all of these items. Good luck on the

project, and please do not hesitate to contact me if you should have
any questions during construction.

Sincerely,
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Emmett Sacrey
Project Manager
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CC: Wayne Pettigrew
PF/VS01 A

Enclosure



